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It is time for the BORRC to get out of the pockets of its members and spend more time trying to get us better wages. Take a copy from the nursing industry, far more time, energy and money are spent trying to assist the members and helping them rise up financially and professionally rather than taking money and time as the respiratory board does.

I am adjunct faculty at a local Community college, and I am sad to say I encourage young students to pursue nursing over respiratory care primarily due to the fact that the board does NOTHING to lift its members.
I am whole totally against the increase in CEU's and hope that the board reconsiders its position. Mike Viera
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